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CIRCULAR LETTER #1952 

To:  All Bureau Members 

Re:  CRIB Data Vault 

In furtherance of its updated mission to more fully meet the needs of its members, the Rating 
Bureau is pleased to unveil the Data Vault, an analytics search tool that allows carriers to compare 
statewide benchmarks with their own unit statistical data.  The Data Vault enables users to sort, filter 
and group data in a secure environment.  Users can create custom dashboards that meet specific business 
needs, share those dashboards with fellow employees, and print reports using several different types of 
charts.  In addition, data can be readily exported in multiple formats.  The Data Vault was designed for 
use by all carrier employees, from underwriter to actuary to executive.   

Users must be registered in order to utilize the Data Vault.  To register, or if you have 
any other questions, please email thevault@njcrib.com or call Robert Luis (x228). 

After you have registered to become a Data Vault user, the Rating Bureau encourages 
members to “Open the Vault” at our website by clicking here or by accessing the Single Sign On 
connection at the Compensation Data Exchange website.    

Paul G. Witko 
Executive Director 
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https://www.accct.org/Account/LogOn?ReturnUrl=%2f
https://www.njcrib.com/MemberServices/DataVault

